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Scotts Bluff County Detention Center provides a COVID status update 

Thirty-three inmates and 10 employees have been confirmed COVID positive at the Scotts Bluff 
County Detention Center. There are no hospitalizations among inmates and many are not 
experiencing any symptoms (asymptomatic). 

“The Scotts Bluff County Detention Center has been working closely with us and is following all 
the guidance provided by our state and local experts,” said Paulette Schnell, Scotts Bluff County 
Health Department Director. 

“We have been working with University of Nebraska Medical Center infectious disease 
specialists to actively manage the COVID response in the facility. We are following their 
recommendation of frequent testing and re-testing of over 200 inmates and over 70 staff along 
with quarantine protocols,” stated Mark Overman, Scotts Bluff County Sheriff. 

Overman added, “There will likely be more positive cases among inmates and staff. Our goal 
remains that symptoms are mild and that we slow the spread.”   

Panhandle Public Health District, Region 21, 22, and 23 Emergency Management, and Scotts 
Bluff County Health Department are working as a unified command on this evolving situation. 
Essential updates will be regularly communicated to the public and community partners.  

For the most up to date information from the CDC, visit 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html. 

Panhandle Public Health District is working together to improve the health, safety, and quality 
of life for all who live, learn, work, and play in the Panhandle.  Our vision is that we are a 
healthier and safer Panhandle Community. Visit our website www.pphd.org. 
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